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 The Board of Trustee Directors (the Board) will act as fundraising coordinator.  
 Fundraising will be targeted to fulfill the mission of the charity, to add value to the work of 

disability professionals by providing help, particularly with outside funding bodies. 
Leveraging funding in the area of those with communication difficulties is our priority in 
developing potential projects and funding applications. 

 There will be careful selection of potential funders to ensure AACT meets their requirements 
and charitable aims and bids will be individualized and targeted as appropriate. 

 Any proposal to seek funds must be agreed by the Board in advance of any approach to 
potential funders. 

 There will be active relationship building to enhance the benefit to both parties. 
 Any project must provide a fundraising plan to be agreed by the Board. 
 Any ongoing service must have a sustainable funding plan approved by the Board.  
 The admin team is responsible for raising the funds required for basic inescapable costs and 

for fundraising costs. 
 The Board will decide on a lead fundraiser for any project or service it wishes to take forward.  

 
Much of the work of AACT is undertaken by volunteers, but we have in the past paid modest 
amounts to a professional fundraiser and may do so again if Trustees feel this is in the best interests 
of our beneficiaries. 
 
We take notice of the guidelines put forward by the Institute of Fundraising (http://www.institute-
of-fundraising.org.uk/bestpractice) and believe like them that fundraising activities should be 
undertaken with clarity and openness.  
 
If you have suggestions for fundraising, or would like to comment on our fundraising in any way, 

please do get in touch. 

 


